







Although graduating was the major concern of the seniors, having fun certainly came close to the top of the list. There were many celebrations of both the end of a high school career and the beginning of summer.

After graduation practice, the senior yearbook staff members gathered at Charlie Charlie's II for a goodbye lunch and some sentimental memories.

Many seniors informally flocked to Pizza Hut for some good food and fun the day before graduation. Among these seniors were Paul Harrison and Michelle Wasson. Paul continued to urge another piece of pizza on Michelle even after she was evidently full.

GEORGE WASHINGTON and Jimmy Valentine aren't terribly concerned about missing a step at graduation. Their smiles show that they are just happy that it is over.